Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

April 3,2024

Chace Pederson

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Chace,
Public Health has the following comments:

1) The parcel has two residential on-site septic systems permitted with Public Health. If the
applicants wish to connect to the systems in the future, contact Kittitas County Public
Health department or a licensed wastewater designer to ensure functionality of the
system.

2) The parcel is currently serviced by a well. If the applicants intend to use the well for
public drinking water, they should follow Department of Health Office of Drinking
Water guidance for Group A water systems. A well site inspection will need to be
conducted by Kittitas County Public Health and Group A public water system application
completed with Department of Health Office of Drinking Water.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Dan Suggs, Environmental Health Specialist 11, B.S
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